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City Council Bill 17-00115

DATE:
TO September 19, 2017

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council
Attn: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary
Room 409, City Hall
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re: City Council Bill 17-0115 — Corrective Bill 2017
Dear Mr. President and City Council Members:
City Council Bill 17-0115 has been referred to the Fire and Police Employees’
Retirement System (“F&P”) for comment. The Bill's stated purpose is to correct
certain technical errors in the Baltimore City Code, including the deletion of an

obsolete cross-reference set forth in the current version F&P law.

At their meeting of September 19, 2017, the F&P Board of Trustees resolved
to not oppose the legislation.

| will be available to provide testimony, if necessary, at the hearing scheduled
for CC Bill 17-0115. Please call me at 410.497.7929 if you would like additional
information.

28-1418-5017 1400-10-53



